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Minutes from Last meeting – March 2017 

 
1. Sandra will put the newsletter on the main site of the Glen Brae website because 

when it’s put in the newsletter section people don’t get the notice that it’s there.  
2. Minutes were approved from last meeting 
3. Electives day for May was a “no go”. Way too much going on. Simply could not fit it 

in. 
4. Nutrition update- food items coming in is amazing.   
5. School council email. Sandra will send the link to see if it works.  
6. Next meeting – May 4 

 
In attendance on May 25th, 2017 
Lisa Borsellino 
Becky Smith 
Christie Cowan 
Tamara Cummings 

 
New Business 

1. School Council Funds  

 Fundraising account - $1016.37 left in the account 

 Nutrition account - $ 10.052.28 (please make sure not to place an order past 
June 19th.  

 There is $300.00 in gift cards still to use by the end of the school year. 

 Mrs. Constable will contact Talli Osborne re: Inspirational Speaker for parents 
and kids. School Council can apply for PRO Grant for this. 

 Possible fundraisers for next year can include Value Village donations and 
dumpsters for electronics. (will discuss in the fall).  
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